
 

 

 
 
 
March 9, 2022 
 
Re: Notice of Exempt Transaction – 001 Advantage Dental Services, LLC 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
The Oregon Health Authority (OHA) received the following submissions from Advantage Dental Services, LLC on 
March 1, 2022: 

- Notice of Material Change Transaction Form  
- Exhibits A & B to Notice of Material Change Transaction  
- NPI Form  
- Definitive Agreement 
- Corporate Org Chart 

 
OHA previously approved this transaction via letter dated October 20, 2021. The transaction is therefore exempt 
from review under the Health Care Market Oversight program due to the Safe Harbor and Transactions Not 
Subject to Review, in accordance with OAR 409-070-0022(6).  
 
This letter and the Notice of Material Change Transaction Form will be posted to the program website. The posting 
will not include any confidential material.  
 
For more information about the Health Care Market Oversight program, please consult ORS 415.500 et seq. and 
OAR 409-070-0000 through 409-070-0085. If you have questions or need more information, please contact the 
Health Care Market Oversight team at hcmo.info@dhsoha.state.or.us.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Sarah Bartelmann, MPH 
Health Care Market Oversight Program Manager 
Oregon Health Authority  
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